
 

RESERVE YOUR SEAT FOR THE PCWRT’S MARCH MEETING 
 

JOHN QUARSTEIN 
“Battle of Hampton Roads” 

 
OR Battle of the Monitor and Merrimack OR the Battle of Ironclads. Occurred on March 9, 1862 between the U.S.S. 
Monitor and the Merrimack (C.S.S. Virginia). It was history’s first naval battle between ironclad warships. 

 
Thursday, March 17, 2022 6:30pm @ The County Seat Restaurant 

3867 Old Buckingham Road, Powhatan 
$18.00 for PCWRT Members $22.00 for Non-Members 

 
* Menu will be provided 2 weeks prior * 

John V. Quarstein is an award-winning author, 
historian and preservationist. After serving 30 
years as director of the Virginia War Museum, he 
is presently the director of the USS Monitor 
Center at The Mariners' Museum and Park in 
Newport News, Virginia. Author of 15 books and 
six PBS documentaries 
 

 

RSVP REQUIRED by March 13, 2022 
to Pat Whitmer at PATWHITMER77@GMAIL.COM OR 240-298-0141 

PRE-PAID RESERVATIONS MAY BE MAILED TO: 
PCWRT * P.O. BOX 1144 * POWHATAN, VA, 23139 

CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS ONLY PLEASE 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT  

POWHATANCWRT@GMAIL.COM 
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